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David Pope

From: Catriona Miles
Sent: 30 July 2019 14:39
To: 'Licensing Unit'; Russ Howell
Subject: The Gin Palace and Old Bakehouse Licence application (19/01917/LAPNEW)

I write with reference to the above licence application for a premises licence. I wish to object to the 
application on the grounds that the proposed activities are likely to pose a risk to the public safety 
of staff and customers.  
 
I am concerned that there is no mention on the application paperwork of what measures are to be 
taken by the applicant in order to ensure that the Public Safety licensing objective is going to be 
met whilst the activities are taking place. I have contacted the applicant by email with some 
suggested conditions, and asking for his opinion, however to date I have not yet had a response 
from him. 
 
If committee are minded to grant this application, I would request that the following conditions are 
included: 
 

1. Staff training will include first aid and emergency procedures, along with the system at the 
premises for recording actions taken. 

 
2. The means of escape provided for the premises shall be maintained unobstructed, free of 

trip hazards, immediately available and clearly identified in accordance with the plans 
provided. 

 
3. Numbers of local taxi firms will be displayed for customers 

 
4. The capacity limit for the premises as determined by the fire safety risk assessment will not 

be exceeded. 
 
Regards 
 
Catriona Miles 
Environmental Health Officer (Health Protection) 
Telephone: (Direct Dial) 01536 532 437 Switchboard: 01536 410 333  Facsimile: 01536 410 795  
Address: Kettering Borough Council, Environmental Health, Bowling Green Road, Kettering, NN15 
7QX 
  
Email: catrionamiles@kettering.gov.uk   
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